
PRESS RELEASE, October 24, 2024
Fort Bragg Ca.

Joint Communication - Restructure

Adventist Health and the Mendocino Coast Health Care District (MCHCD) would like

to reassure this community that there is NO consideration to close the Mendocino Coast

Hospital. Both organizations remain committed to continue their collaborative efforts to

provide high-quality healthcare on the Coast.

More information may be found at the District’s website:

https://www.mendocinochcd.gov/
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Contact information:

Kathy Wylie, MS Ed

Agency Administrator, Mendocino Coast Health Care District

kwylie@mendocinochcd.gov

https://www.mendocinochcd.gov/

